
Disclaimer 
 
The Commission is strongly committed to ensure accessibility of the Europa website. It has already 
adopted WCAG 2.0 compliance level AA for the majority of its web assets, in line with the 
recommendations of the W3C, which are reflected in the Information Providers Guide. A dedicated 
section of the IPG outlines in detail the criteria to be applied such as keyboard accessibility, content 
usability or screen reader support. 
 
This guarantees that not only visually impaired people can use the Commission's websites, but 
anybody with any kind of disability. The Commission also continues investing in raising awareness 
and training web masters on web accessibility.  
 
However, there are still some pages and documents which have not yet been assessed towards 
WCAG 2.0 level AA compliance, which explains why not all the content on the Commission's 
websites is accessible. 
 
The Commission will undertake, as soon as possible, any efforts to improve its web accessibility. The 
process will be managed and monitored by our internal accessibility experts. 
 

http://www.w3.org/TR/WCAG20/
http://ec.europa.eu/ipg/index_en.htm
http://ec.europa.eu/ipg/standards/accessibility/index_en.htm
http://ec.europa.eu/ipg/standards/accessibility/index_en.htm
http://www.w3.org/TR/WCAG20/

